Newsletter

September 2019 Registered Charity Number 208974



MacMillan Coffee Morning

We are holding a coffee afternoon on Saturday 12th October from 2pm. Come and meet our bakers and see if you can tell if they are a faker or a baker!! With plenty of drinks and nibbles with some fun too you will not be disappointed.

So come and eat, drink and be generous!!



Bring a friend or two



Potz Ceramics

This has been a great success. Lots of different items made and painted. All those that took part enjoyed themselves.









Halloween Disco

Tony T and his Bird Dogs



Wednesday 30th October 7pm until 9.30pm

Entrance £2 for members £3 for non members

and have been been been been

Drinks and snacks will be available



Open to all Clubs, Leaders will tell you more about this competition and resources will be available. Closing date is 8th November and judging will take place soon afterwards. The winners card will be used by the Charity to send out to our supporters and Trustees.

Clothing Collection

The next date for this is **Friday 11th October**. Bags will be sent home soon please fill with all your unwanted clothes bags belts and shoes. Help us to raise much need funds for new activities for our members. Thank you

Membership

Forms are now out if you were not given one please ask your club leader. Those that join will start to see the benefits. For example if you come to the Halloween Disco as a member you will pay £2 for entry if you are not a member then you will be asked to pay £3.

Remember membership is free so sign up now.

Important

It is with regret but we have no choice to increase the cost of transport. If you travel to club by our minibus or a taxi that we have organised for you from the 1st October you will need to pay £4.50. Then from 1st January 2020 the cost will rise to £6. This is still very good value for the cost of travelling to club and home again.

Barn Dance

It was with regret that the Barn Dance was cancelled due to lack of support. A new date has been set for 14th March 2020.

Tickets will go on sale in the New Year. If you intend to go please buy your tickets early to show your support.

Shop online?

Help us to raise funds

If you shop on Amazon you can sign up to Amazon Smile where Amazon will donate 0.5% of purchase at no cost to yourself.

Or

Sign up to The Giving Machine You join for free and choose us as your cause to support.

You generate commissions by shopping online (They work with over 1.500 retailers including Amazon, Play.com, John Lewis, eBay, Sainsbury's and Next)

They then convert your commission into donations for us, your chosen cause.

You're raising funds for free!

Simples!!

London Marathon 2020

Paul one of our Trustees has volunteered himself to the challenge of running the London Marathon next year to help us raise vital funds.

Please lets get behind him and make a donation. Ask all your friends and family to give a little. As the saying goes 'Every little helps'

Please donate via

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/ NorthamptonMencap2020

Good Food Show Thursday 28th November 2019

Seats available £5 members and £10 non members.

Pay now to book your seat!

Contact Details

Northampton Mencap

The Boughton Centre

Ransome Road

Northampton

NN4 8AA

Tel: 01604 874710

Email: muriel@northamptonmencap.org.uk



